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New Doctors Come To Seneca
(KMZA)--Two new doctors are joining the Nemaha Valley Community Hospital in Seneca. 

According to a press release from the hospital, they are Dr. Jarod Snyder, M.D. And Dr. Heather
Cooper, D.O. 

Snyder grew up on a family farm outside of Morrill, just 25 miles from Seneca. 

He completed his undergraduate education at Washburn University and then attended the University
of Kansas School of Medicine in Kansas City. 

During the past three years, he served at the Smoky Hill Family Medicine Residency Program in
Salina. 

Cooper grew up in Wahoo, Nebraska, attending undergraduate college at the University of
Nebraska-Lincoln. Moving to Kansas City, Cooper attended medical school at Kansas City
University of Medicine and Biosciences, and then relocated to Wichita, where she completed her
residency at Via Christi Family Medicine. 

A reception, welcoming both Doctors Snyder and Cooper, will be held Sunday afternoon, September
13th, from 2:00 until 3:30, at Nemaha Valley Community Hospital in Seneca. 

The public is invited. 
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